
Howard Civil Engineering  

Limewood Approach 

Leeds LS14 1NG 

 

27th October 2024 

 

Dear Resident, 

  

Works in carriageway commencing 18th November2024 for approximately 6 weeks.  

 

We are planning works within the carriageway, which will lead to some disruption and 

inconvenience. This is unfortunately unavoidable, but we aim to mitigate and minimise this.  

We have Traffic Management in place, and some road closures will be in place during working hours. 

Our aim is to work closely with all residents, and we will inform you with notice should access to your 

driveway be disrupted during the working hours of any day.  

As we carry out these works, we will have safety barriers and fencing in place to segregate our works 

and protect the public. Please respect the barriers we have in place. Any issues should be raised to 

the site team, or by contacting as below.  

During the times of road closures all emergencies will be facilitated. 

Finally, we would like to take the opportunity to thank you for your patience and understanding as 

we undertake the necessary work. 

 

Kind Regards  

Paul Fox 

Project Manager  

Howards Civil Engineering  

07525807682 


